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THE-/~ORPORATION OF THE CITY OF BRAMPTON 

NOTICE 

0007 

IN THE MATTER OF THE ONTARIO HERITAGE ACT, R.S.O. 1990 1 

CHAPTER 0.18, AND IN THE MATTER OF THE LANDS AND PREMISES 
KNOWN AS ''THE ELLIOTT HOMESTEAD'', LOCATED AT 104 64 TORBRAM 
ROAD, IN THE CITY OF BRAMPTON, IN THE PROVINCE OF ONTARIO. 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 
' 
I 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the city of Brampton intends 
to designate the lands and buildings of ''The Elliott 
Homestead'' located at 10464 Torbram Road in the city of 
Brampton, in the Province of Ontario, as a property of 
historical, architectural and contextual significance under 
Part IV of The Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, c.0.18. 

REASONS FOR THE PROPOSED DESIGNATION 

The Elliott Homestead is recommended for heritage designation 
for reasons of its historical, architectural and contextual 
significance. Historically, the property on which the far111 
house stands was conveyed by deed to George Elliott in i834. 
In 1876 his son, William Elliott, commissioned contractors 
James Voakes and William Mcculla to build the present 

lie serving as a member of Brampton Council, Mayor of 
Brafupton, Warden of the county of Peel and as a Federal Member 
of Parliament for Peel. William Elliott and his descendants 
would continue to farm the property and live in the house 
until 1994, one of the longest occupancies in Peel. 

Architecturally, the one and one half story far1n house built 
in the Gothic Revival style was illustrated in the Historical 
~tlas of the County of Peel County in 1877 and has altered 
little since then. The main part of the structure is 
rectangular in form with a three bay facade and has two wings 
to the rear creating an H shaped plan. The house is built of 
red clay brick with buff brick accents on a foundation of 
local shale. To the rear of the house is a C.1876 smoke 
house/wash house with a bell tower on the roof. 

Contextually the farm house is an important reminder of the 
pioneer farm heritage of Chinguacousy Township. 

For further information and a complete description of the 
reasons for designation please contact the Planning and 
Development Department at 874-2070. 

Notice of objection to the proposed designation may be served 
on the city clerk no later than 4:30 p.m. on July 15, 1994. 

THIS NOTICE was first published on the 16th day of June, 1994. 

LEONARD J. MII<ULICH 
city Clerk and Director of 
Administration 




